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TENTATIVE AGREEMENT REACHED IN LOCAL TALKS 
BETWEEN ST. CLAIR CATHOLIC AND CUPE  LOCAL 4168 
 
The St. Clair Catholic District School Board and the Canadian Union of Public 
Employees (CUPE) Local 4168 have announced a tentative agreement in local 
talks.   
 
The agreement was reached on Friday. 
 
Tentative agreement on central terms was reached at the provincial table on 
November 2, 2015.  The November 2nd Memorandum of Settlement will be 
brought to the Board of Trustees for ratification on Tuesday, November 24th; and 
the local agreement will be brought for ratification at a meeting on December 8th. 
 
“We are pleased to be wrapping up the final stages of this round of labour 
negotiations,” says Dan Parr, Director of Education. 
 
No details of either agreement will be released until ratification is complete. 
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